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Summer Term - Newsletter 3 

Well done and thank you to all pupils who were in school this week and for their efforts remembering the new 

rules and protocols in their ‘bubbles’. 

Our week has certainly been different but fun nonetheless. Lovely to also see so much home learning still being 

submitted on Class Dojo. The ‘Under the Sea’ theme has certainly proven VERY popular! 

Just to clarify, any learning / crafts etc. made in school at present, cannot be sent home. However, staff are 

uploading lots of photos onto Dojo so you can still see all the  wonderful things that are happening. 

Keyworker bookings reminder- 

Please remember to book a space for your child by 12pm on the Friday before attendance the following 

week. 

EYFS, Year 1 and Year 6 reminder- 

For those children who have not already returned to school, please remember if you would like your child to 
attend in either EYFS, Year 1 or Year 6 from wb.22nd June, school will need informing by Monday 15th June 
at the latest so we can ensure that staffing and room arrangements will continue to adhere to the health and 

safety protocols. 

As always, should you have any questions or concerns regarding anything over the coming days and weeks 

please do not hesitate to contact the school office and we will do our very best address them. 

Happy Friday! 

Mrs L-D-L 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 
Ash: Edward for a fantastic week full of Rainbow Challenge learning with      
amazing writing, super maths and lovely neat colouring in! Well done! 
  
Beech: Kaida for a brilliant video of her reading ‘Commotion in the Ocean’ all dressed up and 
writing a lovely neat message to go in her bottle. Well done! 
  
Sycamore: Aiden for always completing lots of Rainbow Challenges and especially getting into 
the creative submarine one this week, as well as smashing his additional White Rose maths work 
too! 
  
Oak: Lea for her superb story writing for the English task this week as well as breezing through her 
maths and other Rainbow Challenges too! 
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